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COMMENTS AND RESPONSE REPORT: 

THE PROPOSED DEVIATION OF ESKOM JUNO GROMIS 400KV TRANSMISSION LINE IN THE NORTHERN 
AND WESTERN CAPE PROVINCES  

 

 

 

Date Name and contact details of 

the interested and affected 

party 

Issues raised by the interested and affected party Response by Environmental Assessment Practitioner 

15 August 2016 Mr Peter Cloete 

Northern Cape Department of 

Environment and Nature 

Conservation 

C/O Voortrekker and Magasyn 

Street 

Springbok 

8240 

Tel: 027 718 8800 

Fax: 027 718 8814 

Good day  

I would like to register as a Interested and Affected 

Party for the: BASIC ASSESSMENT PROCESS FOR 

THE PROPOSED DEVIATION OF THE ESKOM 

JUNO-GROMIS 400kV TRANSMISSION LINE, IN THE 

NORTHERN CAPE AND WESTERN CAPE 

PROVINCES.  

 

Please find my contact details below for any 

correspondence matters.  

 

Best regards 

13 October 2016 

Dear Mr Cloete, 

 

Your email is hereby acknowledged. 

 

We have included you in the I&AP database and will continue 

to keep you updated as he project progresses. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

19 July 2016 Alana Duffell-Canham 

Scientist: Land-use 

tel +27 21 866 8029 

Please register CapeNature as a commenting authority 

for this project. I have attached a letter outlining our 

requirements for commenting including report formats 

 



The proposed deviation of Eskom Juno Gromis 400kV transmission line   

 

2 
 

 

fax +27 21 866 1523 

cell +27 082 727 2691 

email aduffell-

canham@capenature.co.za  

Postal Private Bag x5014 

Stellenbosch 7599 

 

and relevant contact details. 

Letter is attached as Appendix E6 

mailto:ebaard@capenature.co.za
mailto:ebaard@capenature.co.za

